
Amy Spong - RE: 255 E. 6th Street appeal 

  

Amy 
  

Thanks for the report regarding Dave Brook's "Glass Block Debacle".  As a property owner and preservationist in 
Lowertown I feel that anything constructed with glass block is inappropriate. 

  

The building was any eyesore when his Partner purchased it, and letting Dave Brook's add his cheap touch 
ups will only make matters worse. 

 
Bob McCullough 

McCullough Companies 
Cell:612-414-3910 

Office:651-464-7000 

Fax: 651-464-4815   
 

  

Date: Wed, 13 Jul 2011 15:00:35 -0500 

From: Amy.Spong@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

Subject: 255 E. 6th Street appeal 
To: bob@mcculloughcompanies.com 

 
Bob, 

Attached is the staff report that was presented to the HPC and section C. provides a fairly comprehensive 

background on the whole process and HPC involvement.  Feel free to respond to this email in writing and I will 
make sure it is part of the public record. 

  
Thanks, Amy 

  

  

From:    robertd mccullough <robertdmccullough@hotmail.com>
To:    <amy.spong@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Date:    7/13/2011 4:48 PM
Subject:    RE: 255 E. 6th Street appeal
Attachments:   ATT00001; ATT00002; ATT00003; ATT00004; ATT00005

Amy Spong 
Historic Preservation Specialist 

Planning and Economic Development 

25 West Fourth Street; Saint Paul, MN 55102
P: 651-266-6714 

F: 651-228-3220 
amy.spong@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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